[image: image1.png]


Memorandum

Department of Planning and Urban Development

Planning Division

To:
Phil DiPierro- Development Review Coordinator


Assessor’s Office

Capt. Keith Gautreau- Fire Department

Matt Doughty- Public Services

Jeff Tarling- Public Services 

Marge Schmuckal- Zoning Administrator
Bill Clark- Public Services
From:

Shukria Wiar, Planner
Date:

July 7, 2011
RE:

Amendment to Site Plan- Outdoor Patio
CBL:

034-H-002-001
App #:    
2011-204
Project Address: 58 Alder Street



This is an amendment to the original site plan at 58 Alder Street.  The site plan was approved by Pat Finnigan, please see attached approval letter. 
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